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January 10, 2020 

 

Thank you for your participation at the Chicago Board of Education Workforce Development and 

Equity Committee Meeting on December 16, 2019. Your feedback and ideas are invaluable as 

we reimagine a diverse teacher pipeline and reach our goal of hiring more Black and Latinx 

teachers. 

As we promised at the Committee Meeting, your group comments and notes have been posted 

on the Board of Education website, along with the presentation that was shared with the group 

and a transcript of the meeting. You can find the notes, presentation, transcript and other 

materials under “News and Announcements” on our website at www.cpsboe.org. Please share 

this information with interested people in your networks who were unable to attend the meeting. 

The CPS Talent Office is currently analyzing your feedback and will use this to inform how we 

build a teacher workforce that reflects the diversity of our communities. Over the next few weeks 

and months, they will share a written summary of that analysis, use the key themes and 

questions from your comments to drive additional stakeholder engagement, and use that insight 

to draft a set of program and policy proposals. 

If you have any questions, please call the Chicago Board of Education at (773)-553-1600 or 

email BOEWDEC@cps.edu. On behalf of the Chicago Board of Education, thank you again for 

sharing your ideas and contributing to this important work for the district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth S. Todd-Breland 
Workforce Development and Equity Committee Chair  
Chicago Board of Education  
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